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Thank you, President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Lebanon for their presentation.

We commend Lebanon’s non-refoulment commitment by not closing its borders to displaced persons and refugees, despite the challenges they face.

We appreciate Lebanon’s efforts to prevent torture through human rights training and community policing initiatives

Indonesia recommends the following:
1. Continue to implement of legislation to empower women in decision making and create economic independence.
2. Continue to work with partners in protecting the rights of displaced persons in fulfilling their basic needs.
3. Improve multisectoral approach to promote transparency and efforts to combat corruption.
4. Create specific policies to boost economic activities and implement social safety net programmes.

We wish the Government of Lebanon a successful review.

Thank you.


	
